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COMMUNICATION
Council - July 15, 2020
SP CW Report No. 33, Item 1

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: FW: [External] **Updated link** regarding KVG July 7th, 2020 protest
Date: July-08-20 1:11:54 PM

From: Keep Vaughan Green <keepvaughangreen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2020 11:28 AM

To: Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Daniela Costantini ||| GGG Laur: Federico
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4 Cr:ic. Suzanne <Suzanne.Craig@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;

Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] **Updated link** regarding KVG July 7th, 2020 protest

L]

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua, Councillors Ferri, Rosati, Jackson, lafrate, Carella,
DeFrancesca, Yeung Racco and Shefman,

Our previous email had technical issues with the video and we apologize for
this inconvenience. The new link to the video montage is below.

On July 7th Vaughan residents held a peaceful protest organized by Keep
Vaughan Green and supported by surrounding ratepayer groups (Village of
Woodbridge Ratepayers and West Woodbridge Ratepayers association) on
Woodbridge Avenue and Clarence to voice our concerns about the
proposed development on the former Board of Trade Golf course lands.

Over 200 residents attended to voice their concerns! Please see below a
button which will take you to a short photo montage of the event.



Protest Photo Montaae Julv 7th 2020

Although the city has been in back and forth discussions regarding this
development for some time with Clubhouse Developments Inc., impacted
resident groups have Never been formally invited to engage in discussions
by city staff nor the developers.

This new application, finalized just prior to shut downs due to COVID-19,
proposing over 1200 residents will have great impacts on our community.
We are firmly requesting an ICBL IN GOOD FAITH to study impacts in
greater detail to get this right!

Please keep the images from this photo montage in your minds when you
are listening to our deputations on July 8th and when you come to a
decision!

Thank you,
Keep Vaughan Green
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